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MPWSP – Ryan Ranch – Bishop Interconnection Project Weekly Report (08/03/2020 – 

08/07/2020) 

 

Construction Activities 

No construction activities occurred on site during the week of 8/03/2020 – 8/07/2020.  

Compliance Activities 

ESA did not conduct site inspections during the week of 8/03/2020 – 8/07/2020. Denise Duffy & Associates 

(CalAm monitors) conducted a weekly spot check on 8/05/2020. 

Compliance Issues and Resolutions 

In the CalAm weekly compliance report dated 7/24/2020, CalAm monitors reported that the silt fencing installed 

around the staging area had been damaged. In addition, stock piles within the staging area were not covered, as 

required by MMRP Measures 4.6-1p and 4.10-1c. During their 8/05/2020 site visit, CalAm monitors confirmed 

that damaged silt fence had been repaired and again discussed covering of stockpiles with the contractor, 

Monterey Peninsula Engineering (MPE). MPE agreed to either cover or remove the stockpiles.  


